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Please leave Oregon‘s voting process as it is. The process seems to be working just 

fine with mail-in ballots; why do we need to make it more complicated and subject to 

abuse? For many Oregonians getting out and about to a voting location is 

inconvenient if not plain impossible. Every vote should be heard regardless of our 

mobility or time availability. Therefore, I oppose any changes to our current mail-in 

voting system. 

Thank you. 


